
Update from Councillor John Wyllie, Chairman of the Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee 

O&S met on the 2nd November 2021 and discussed the East Herts Private Sector 

Housing Assistance Policy and made some amendments for the Executive to consider, 

we also reviewed the Q1 and Q2 Performance Report as well as the making some 

suggestions on the Communications Update. 


